
Steering Committee

Minutes

February 20, 2008
Attending: S. Koch, J. Morrison, L. Gage, B. Kalinowski, S. Albertine, K. Rossiter, G. Rindosh, N. Freudenthal, M. Krause, J. Landreau, C. Deering

Review of Minutes- Approved Unanimously 

Old Business
1. CSCC is continuing work on the student travel policy. It was decided that no additional charge is required as this is a continuation of former work. The issue will be put back on the status and tracking charts. 

2. A recommendation from CPP regarding the final exam schedule for this semester was accepted and will be sent to the Provost for approval. CPP recommends that a student should be allowed to reschedule a 7:30 am exam if the student is also scheduled for a 7:30 pm exam on the evening before. 
New Business

1.  A charge was approved for CAP regarding the process for approval of graduate programs. The charge asks CAP, perhaps with the assistance of selected GPC members, to undertake a review of the current Program Approval Process and recommend revisions to explicitly include graduate programs and the role of GPC.
2. Graduate Programs for the Blind and Visually Impaired were reviewed by GPC and the Dean of the School of Education. They will be sent to CAP for its review and recommendation. 
3. A charge was drafted for CFA asking the committee, to undertake a review of the sabbatical process, RFP standards, rubric used, and the role of SOSA as the reviewing committee. They are also asked to consider whether there should be a new committee formed to review and make recommendations each year on Sabbatical applications.
4. The co-chairs will draft a charge for the Committee for Cultural and Intellectual Community to notify them of some concerns that have been raised. 

